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Madam President and Members of Council,
I am thrilled to join you this morning, and share how the Younger Chemists Committee (YCC) continues to empower and support the younger members of our Society. 
YCC is pleased to recognize the winners of our 3 ChemLuminary Awards. The recipients of these awards are the Younger Chemist Committees from the Northeastern Local Section, the Nashville Local Section, and the San Diego Local Section. 
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Committee Goals

« Provide resources, programming, and information that empowers,
educates, and excites our younger members of the Society

« Establish essential collaborations between other Society Committees,
Divisions, and other groups to support our mission
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During our committee meeting, the YCC focused our efforts on ensuring sustainable collaborative programming to provide valuable learning opportunities for our constituency, and planning our strategy for increasing younger member involvement in the ACS National Election. 
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Catalyze the Vote

+ Candidate Q&A via Social Media
(ongoing)
« Live Virtual Town Hall
— September 29, 2016
- T7:30 PMET
— Register:

— #CatalyzeTheVote
« Official Voting Date
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I am excited to share with you more on these expanded efforts to involve younger chemists in the ACS National Election.  We’ve coined this effort “Catalyze the Vote”, and the initiative has 3 major components.  First, the two candidates for President-Elect have answered a set of questions prepared by YCC that we feel encompass topics relevant to our constituency.  We’re sharing the candidate’s responses periodically between now and the election via social media.  On September 29, we will host a Live Virtual Town Hall where younger members are able to ask Dr. Dorhout and Dr. Gilbert questions in an interactive forum. Then, following the event, we’ve planned an official “Catalyze the Vote” voting day where younger chemists will vote together.  Those that vote should post with the hashtag #CatalyzetheVote, which we hope will have the same feel as the “I Voted” stickers we’re all familiar with.  We encourage you to talk about, tweet about, and share this with your students, colleagues, and friends to help us reach our goal of engaging younger members in helping direct the future success of our Society!  To facilitate this, we’ve placed Catalyze the Vote buttons on your chairs.  Please wear these proudly and remind your colleagues to participate in our initiative. 
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YCC/MIP Annual Fun Run - San Diego

Thank you to Linda Wang for the great photo!





I would be remiss if I did not also share with you the continued success of the YCC Annual Fun Run.  Through the support of the Member Insurance Program, this event has grown to be a National Meeting favorite with nearly 100 registrants in San Diego, and reaching max capacity in Philadelphia. Our slogan, “Healthy Chemists are Happy Chemists” speaks to the need for well-rounded, balanced lifestyles for scientists.  We are grateful for continued collaborations which support programming and events such as this. 
Madam President and Members of Council, this concludes my report as Chair of the YCC. Thank you for the opportunity to serve alongside my Committee members. 
Natalie LaFranzo, Chair
Younger Chemists Committee
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